
September Newsletter 
We have all settled in well to our new premises, and as Spring and sum-
mer approaches, the club hopes to have the new air-conditioning and 
blinds installed. The Committee members have worked very hard to make 
this a reality, and we are all very thankful.


The Ingham Congress was a great success, with three pairs from Malanda 
competing. They all achieved great success, even with the raffles. !



 Coming Events 
Monday, Oct 3, 2022. Malanda Interclub

Monday, Oct 31, 2022 Melbourne Cup Party


Playing Rules 
In all bridge games, it is essential to be considerate to other players. 
As our new venue tends to exacerbate loud noise, it is important to 
keep noise to a minimum while other players are still playing. 


Some Humour 


